Comments Submitted by P. Precht, BGE




From: Precht, Phillip R
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 2:00 PM
Subject: BGE Comments on Retail Annual Plan Item No. 6.e (M&V for Demand Response)
Baltimore Gas and Electric has some concern with the following proposed Model Business Practice:

 

REQ.13.3.3.3 The sample should ultimately achieve an accuracy of 90% confidence with 20% error, but be designed to achieve a minimum accuracy of 90% confidence with 10% error.

 

Rational:  Stakeholders face requirements that have significance levels that differ from what is explicitly stated (ISO rules).  And the above is also silent on whether the significance test is one or two sided.  The following is a recommended change:

 

Proposed revised text:

REQ.13.3.3.3 The sample drawn should comport to a level of statistical significance that supports the goals of the program.

 

Phil Precht

Management Consultant, Pricing & Regulatory Services

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company

 

via email and posting

 

TO:  NAESB Retail Electric Quadrant (REQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM:  Cory Galik Cummings, NAESB Staff Attorney

RE:  REQ Formal Request for Comments

DATE:  July 30, 2009

 

An industry comment period begins today, July 30, 2009 and ends on August 28, 2009 for the following REQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

 

Recommendation:

 

2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e – Develop business practice standards for measurement and verification for demand response programs 

 

Recommendation: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/retail_2009_ap_6e_rec.doc
 

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Retail Electric Executive Committee will review the recommendation and all submitted comments and consider it for vote during an upcoming Retail Executive Committees meeting. This meeting will be open and we encourage commenters to attend.

 

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on August 28, 2009 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the Retail page:  http://www.naesb.org/retail_request.asp and forwarded to the Retail Electric Executive Committees’ members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.
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